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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Moving Walkway Handrail Replacement AGT Tunnel 
 

Date: March 17, 2016 

 
A KCAB contractor will begin moving walkway handrail replacement work today March 17th in the 

AGT tunnel on unit T-P8. The unit is expected to be returned to service by the end of the day 

tomorrow Friday, March 18th. See the depiction below for further location detail.  

 

Thank you for supporting this temporary condition and minimizing the impact on our customers. 

 

               
 


